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PUDl.IC UTIl.ITIES COMMISSION OF 'filE STATE OF CAI.lFORNIA 

Rosolution CE 3-88 
Transportation Division 

RES 0 L UTI 0 N 

RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING (.ATE-FILED ACCEPTANCE O}O' CERTIFICATE REVISION 
GRANTED BY RESOLUTIOn PE-23;tLIO HARn~ AIRPOR..T~E=R,,----_____ _ 

Resolution PE-2332. dated August 6. 1966. authorized Marin Alrporter. 
a passenger stage corporation. to add an additional passenger pickup 
and discharge point at the Novato Travelodgo. 7600 Redwood lIighway. 
in Novato. It recently came to tho staff·s attention that Harin Air­
porter did not file a written acceptance within thirty days of the 
date of the resolution as required by paragraph one of the 1'esolu­
tion. nor did the carrier file tariffs reflecting the route revision 
authorized as required by paragraph two of the resolution. The car­
rier did file a~ended timetables, however. as part of another action. 

When brought to the carrier's attention. the carrier stated that it 
had never received a copy of Resolution PE-2332 and therefore had not 
been aware of such requirements. Since the carrier had not heard to 
the contrary, it had assumed that everything was in order and that it 
could serve the new point. Since this matter was brought to the car­
rier's attention, it now wishes to comply. Because it has been serv­
ing this point since the filing of its timetables effective August 
18, 1966. it requests that this matter be handled expeditiously. 

Under the circumstances, the Commission finds that Harin Airpol-ter's 
late-filed acceptance ~nd tariff filings should be accepted. 

THEREFORE, Ii IS ORDERED that: 

The late-filed acceptance of the route reVl.Sl.on gl-anted to tJarin 
Airporter in Resolution PE-2332 and the related tariff filings are 
hereby accepted. 

This resolution is effective today. 

I hereby certify that the foregoing resolution was duly introduced, 
passed. and adopted at a regular meeting of the Publ~clUt\lAkies 
Commission of the State of California, held on ~tu U f~~~ 

The following Corr~issioners voted favorably: 

STANLEY W. liULE1T 
Pre$!6ent 

DONALD Vlf·L 
FREDERICK R. DUDA 
G. MITCHEll. Wi!..K 

Comm;~;(jn~rs 


